
SUMMONING  
ANNUAL MEETING SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Members of Society of International Affairs in Gothenburg, 

 

You are hereby summoned to our first Annual Meeting on the 2nd of September 
2020 at 16.00 which will be taking place in Gothenburg University after the 
change of our operational year recently. Consequently our operational year will 
hencefourth be aligned with the academic university year starting in September, 
making it more complying. At the meeting we will consider the matter of electing 
a new board for the operational year of  2020/2021 and voting for and discussing 
any motions put forth. Only motions that are sent in no later than 14 days prior to 
the Annual Meeting will be considered.  

 

Due to the pandemic and respecting the restrictions on social distancing issued by 
the Swedish authorities and Gothenburg University, the location of the event 
might be target to changes. Any changes in regards to the location of the meeting 
will be updated on our Facebook event Annual Meeting September 2020 or on or 
website www.ufgbg.se. All necessary documents will be uploaded in the link 
attached in the mail.  

 

Note: Only those with a membership no less than five weeks prior to the Annual 
Meeting, i. e before 5th of August are eligible to vote during the meeting.  

 

 

Welcome to the Annual Meeting! 

 

 

With regards,  

 

 

 

 

Humaira K. P Safi 

Ordförande/President  

Society of International Affairs in Gothenburg 


